
 
 

  

 

Telehealth Standard 
 

 

 

Kia ora 

  

The Osteopathic Council is aware that osteopaths may wish to continue to 

engage with health consumers under their care or to provide care to new clients 

during the Covid-19 pandemic lockdown and when we return to level 2 or 3. It 

has therefore developed the following standards to assist you in providing care 

via Telehealth. Usually standards are developed in consultation with the public 

and the profession but the Council is of the view that the current pandemic 

means that we should provide these standards as soon as practicable. They 

are based on the standards developed by the Physiotherapy Board and the 

Medical Council. 

 

You can view the Telehealth standards on our website 

here https://www.osteopathiccouncil.org.nz/images/stories/pdf/Telehealth_stand

ard_Mar_2020.pdf 

  

We welcome emailed feedback on these standards. 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

Tim Friedlander 

Chair 

Osteopathic Council of New Zealand  
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